
 

 

 

What occurred today does not fix what said 

by Solis to Troy Landry.  

 

By removing all County Executive 

appointments, and having no intention of 

appointing new members is disingenuous to 

the community as a whole.  There should 

have been a removal of the leadership and 

appointments of those that want to continue 

the work of the REEC.  There are plenty of 

qualified residents that have applied and 

were passed over for whatever 

reasons.  Running away from the problems 

doesn’t fix what needs to be fixed. 


